
Edinburgh  Rugby  look  for
further success at Meggetland

Edinburgh Rugby return to Meggetland on 11 April to match up
against Cardiff Blues (kick off 7.45pm) With a win already
against Ospreys at Meggetland, Edinburgh will be keen for the
Local Community and ‘Black and Red’ Supporters to replicate
the atmosphere once more and get behind the local boys.

Edinburgh  Rugby  managing  director,  David  Davies,  said:
“Everyone at the club is really excited about this return to
Meggetland.

“Pre-sales and season ticket memberships mean that the ground
is already at 55% of capacity, so we urge all fans to buy
their tickets early and guarantee their place at this great
opportunity to cheer on the club at close quarters.

Reaction from Edinburgh Rugby supporters after the Osprey’s
game was very positive with fans taking to social media saying
how great the atmosphere felt at Meggetland.

Director of Marketing at Boroughmuir, Justin Tito said:-“We
are  so  pleased  Edinburgh  Rugby  and  supporters  enjoyed
Meggetland last month. To help host another Edinburgh game at
our venue is just a great opportunity for our community to
experience Edinburgh Rugby at it’s best.”

“The game against Ospreys gave a new section of the community
the opportunity to experience top class Scottish rugby and we
were  very  encouraged  to  hear  how  positive  their  first
experience  was.”

Edinburgh currently sit in eighth position in the Pro12 table,
with Cardiff following two places behind in 10th.
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